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Puente Orientations are here! During July, Puente has received
35 applications and has facilitated 4 Puente Orientations. And as

a result, 20 students have expressed interest in joining the
program! Puente is still accepting applications as we are trying
to max the program to 35 students!  Big shout out to those who

have promoted the Puente Project. Muchas gracias! 
Si Se Puede, Si Se Puente!

PUENTE ORIENTATIONS 

ARE HERE! 

Written by Mr. Cedillos



Puente Instagram turns 1 year! Over the past year we
have grown to nearly 200 followers. We have shared

our stories through the LAHC Community and the
Puentistas.  And we will continue to grow and share
the importance of higher education, student equity,

access, inclusivity, and social justice. Here is to
another year and 200+ more followers!

@puente_lahc



PUENTE IS

ACCEPTING

STUDENTS FOR THE

2020-21

ACADEMIC YEAR

The Time has arrived! 

Before students can
attend an orientation,
students will need to
complete the Student
Puente Information

Form via online. Please
visit 

www.lahc.edu/puente 

to complete and submit
the form. After

submitting the form,
students will be notfied

for their Zoom
invitation via email. 



Cranium Cafe is now active. Mr. Cedillos
would like to be accessible to all

students. Any student who is seeking
counseling, please see the link above
and have the student follow the steps

for an online counseling meeting.

https://lahc.craniumcafe.com/mauriciocedillos



Follow via Instagram or inquire about joining

@puente_club_lahc

The Puente Club is reborn!
Puente Club is officially

chartered! 



Please follow us via Instagram @ puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit
puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover
the LinkTree. The LinTree is

updated monthly. 

The Puente Shell on Canvas
has gone live! Students who
are on phase 3 (post-Puente)
have been added to Canvas.

Puente Canvas will be utilized
to support students virtually 

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu


